
Nov 15, 2021 

City of Mercer Island 

Re:  2111-005 – Incomplete Application - 4215 Mercerwood Dr. 

The following is my point by point response to your comment letter dated 11/9/2021. 

  

Building Department Comments: 

1. Geotech Report is enclosed.  Working on Statement of Risk, will get it to you ASAP but 

    they are backed up.  

2. Structural Calcs are enclosed.   

 

Civil/Site Utilities Comments: 

1. SDR enclosed 

 

Fire Comments: 

1. Added note for Required Sprinklers on Sheet 1 (Bookmark A1.1). 

 

Planning Comments: 

1. Geotech Report is enclosed.   

 

If there are any further questions please call to clarify, I’m available at your convenience. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dave Stave 

William E. Buchan Inc. 

425-831-5503 

 

 

 


